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October 21, 2016  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

 

Notice to Fishermen: 

Massachusetts Wind Energy Area Ongoing Surveys South of Martha’s Vineyard - UPDATE 

 
 

The R/V Shearwater is continuing geophysical survey work for OffshoreMW in the BOEM Massachusetts 

Wind Energy Area as previously announced. In addition, Offshore MW is beginning geotechnical survey 

work around October 26th and that work will last for approximately 2 weeks. The geotechnical vessel, R/V 

Synergy, will not move while on each location within the lease area. Mariners are requested to keep a safe 

distance and to be in touch with Fisheries Representative Jim Kendall (508-287-2010, nbsc@comcast.net) 

with any questions. 

 

For more information, including vessel details, contact information and charts, please visit: 

http://www.offshoremwllc.com/project-status/ 
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